
 

REF NO- SNATTACTD/BSNLEUCHQ/02/2010-11                                                        DATE 22nd  JULY 2010 

 
 
 
To 
Mr. P. Abhimanyu Ji, 
GS/BSNLEU 
BSNL. 

 

 Sub :- Call for holding Demonstrations on 05.08.2010  and Dharnas on 12.08.2010 

 

 

Sir, 

 

 As it is notified in your website & informed me via SMS, a Demonstration is called on 

05.08.2010 & a Dharna is called on 12.08.2010 on the issue of problems connected with the 

implementation of the Non--Executive Promotion Policy and the Wage Revision orders by 

UNITED FORUM. 

 

 I have a kind request to you to please also put up the issue of FITMENT-BENEFIT TO 

ALL TTA’s RECTD. BEFORE 07.05.2010 clearly in the above mentioned programs. As we all 

know that this issue is already a subject to NCM, so it is very important to show the 

importance of FITMENT issue towards management before commencement of NCM.          

 

 I am very hopeful to you regarding FITMENT issue, as you have already assured us in 

the meeting held at New Delhi on 12.07.2010 between SNATTACHQ & BSNLEUCHQ, that you 

will do your full efforts to solve this vital issue.             

 

 

 
            
           Yours faithfully, 
 

                                                                                                                          
 
Date: 22nd  July 2010          (Santosh Anand) 
Place: Kolkata        Circle Secretary, SNATTA, CTD 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 


